
MINNESOTA OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 64620 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55164-0620 

June 9, 2014 

600 North Robert Street 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101 

Voice: (651) 361-7900 
TTY: (651) 361-7878 
eFax: (651) 539-0300 

Mary Holzer, EDA Assistant 
City of Perham 

VIAE-MAIL 
(mholzer@cityofperham.com) 

Perham City Hall 
P.O. Box 130 
Perham, MN 56573 

Re: A-7893 Perham/Perham Township 
(Ordinance No. 357; Seedorf/Keskitalo Property; 9.41 acres) 

Dear Ms. Holzer: 

The Office of Administrative Hearings acknowledges receipt of the above-referenced ordinance 
for annexation to the City of Perham. Please refer to the above-referenced docket number in 
future communications regarding this proposed annexation. 

This matter has been scheduled for review. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
me. 

Sincerely, 

~ I L V/71.ak-
starlene J. ~: 
State Program Administrator, Senior 
Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit 
star .holman@state.mn. us 
651-361-7909 


